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Class information 

It has been fantastic to see so many
children accessing Teams to engage
with our optional home learning
activities last term. Your hard work
and enthusiasm are truly inspiring—
well done, everyone! Keep it up! 

I am looking forward to another term
full of home learning which gets
released every Tuesday.

Home Learning

Class Teacher- Miss K

MSR (PE)- Tuesday Mornings and
Thursdays afternoons. 

Forest School- Wednesday afternoons. 

Please ensure your child has a healthy
snack, water bottle, and weather
appropriate clothing in school especially
as the weather can be unpredictable at
times.

If you have any questions or
need to contact me- please do
so via the school office.
enquiries@braddan.sch.im
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Contact Info

Learn together - Try your best - Show respect 

https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/group-chat-software
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Mathematics

This week, we will continue to learn about
our class butterflies, observing the final
stages of their life cycle. The children have
really enjoyed watching them grow and
change, and we’re excited to release them
into the wild later this week. Following this,
we will be moving on to explore other
animals in nature, focusing on wildlife and
the different habitats animals live in. This
will help the children develop a deeper
understanding of the natural world around
them and the importance of caring for
living things.

Topic 

This term in Mathematics, both Year 2 and
Year 3 will be exploring fractions and time.
Year 2 will focus on recognising and using
fractions such as halves, thirds, quarters, and
wholes through practical and visual activities.
Year 3 will build on this by learning to
compare and order fractions, as well as
adding and subtracting fractions with the
same denominator. Later in the term, both
year groups will move on to telling the time,
with an emphasis on reading both analogue
and digital clocks accurately. Your continued
support at home in practising these skills is
greatly appreciated.
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Learn together - Try your best - Show respect 

In Literacy, the children have been learning
how to structure their writing using
paragraphs and are continuing to develop
their understanding of punctuation. They
are practising how to organise their ideas
clearly; use capital letters; full stops;
question marks and exclamation marks
accurately. As we move forward, the
children will begin to apply all of these
important components in their own writing,
creating longer and more detailed pieces
that show their growing confidence as
writers.

Literacy 

In Science this term, our Year 2 and Year 3
students have been exploring a range of
engaging and hands-on topics. Year 2 children
are learning about wildlife and life cycles, with a
special focus on butterflies, bulbs, and seeds.
They are developing their observation skills as
they investigate how plants grow and change.
Meanwhile, Year 3 students are delving into the
fascinating world of forces and magnets,
discovering how objects move and interact. They
are also studying plant growth in more detail
and learning about the importance of
biodiversity in our natural environment. These
topics help the children build curiosity about the
world around them and encourage thoughtful
scientific investigation.

Science 


